
West Side Track Club is going to the AAU Junior Olympics Again!

Louisville’s West Side Track Club was started in 1982 and has become one of the
nation’s leading track and field programs for boys and girls, ages 7-18. They are based
at the Norton Sports and Learning Center where they practice 4 afternoons a week. Led
by coaches Shonna Johnson and Edward Newton, the program focuses not only on
developing athletic ability but also discipline, accountability, sportsmanship, and
teamwork. They have produced numerous Kentucky High School State Champions and
more National Champions than any other track team in Louisville.

Most importantly they “encourage activities that help members develop their full
potential as young people.”



They are preparing to compete in the AAU Junior Olympic Games in Greensboro, North
Carolina from July 30 - August 6. This year over 70 young athletes qualified for the
meet, which is 28 more than last year!

Travel, hotels, and entry fees are expensive for the athletes and their families.
Fundraising is taking place right now. If you’d like to learn more or donate to this
wonderful program, go to the sponsorship page:
https://www.westsidetrackclub.org/sponsors.html
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